## **Natalie LeBlanc**

Subject:

FW: MAP Request: Spring Tri-council & new Canadian Guidance on Alcohol & Health

From: Melanson, Sophie < Sophie. Melanson@nshealth.ca>

Sent: February 28, 2023 11:56 AM

To: Jason MacDonald < JMacDonald@amherst.ca >; Icloney@oxfordns.ca; Greg Herrett - CAO

<cao@cumberlandcounty.ns.ca>

Subject: MAP Request: Spring Tri-council & new Canadian Guidance on Alcohol & Health

Good morning,

I hope this message finds you well. We thank you for your continued support of our Cumberland Municipal Alcohol Project (MAP) group.

On its behalf, I am inquiring if your Mayors councils would be interested in hearing more about the new *Canadian Guidance on Alcohol & Health*, potentially at your tri-council Spring session if there is still time on the agenda? Please let us know if we can oblige with a presentation or short discussion at this time.

Thank you kindly,

Sophie Melanson



Sophie Melanson

Health Promotion Specialist Mental Health Addictions 33 Havelock St Amherst, NS B4H 4W1 Cell: 506-860-0559

www.nshealth.ca